Reception Class Weekly Newsletter – 18th March 2016



\$

公

☆☆☆

公

公

公

☆

☆

☆

☆☆

☆☆

☆☆

\$

\$

☆☆

公

☆

☆☆

☆

 \Diamond

☆☆

☆

公公公

☆☆

公

☆☆

公

☆

☆

☆

公公公

公

公

合合

☆

☆

公

公

☆☆

公

\$

What another brilliant, busy week in Reception! It was lovely to meet many of you last night at our Parent's evening. I hope you found our discussions useful and that you enjoyed looking at your child's yellow learning journey books. They will be yours to keep at the end of the year! I'm looking forward to Monday evening too!



2

ちちちちちちちちちちちちちちちちちちちちちちちちちちちちちち

ひととなるなななななななな

2

不不

ななな

不不

2

MY MY

2

2

N N

2

2

Thank-you so much for your contributions to our Easter Eggstravaganza and to Sport's Relief — it is very, very much appreciated.

On Thursday morning, Year 4 invited us to watch them perform a short brass concert in the hall. It was great to see the confidence of the older children and the enjoyment on the faces of the younger ones! Our class was part of a super, whole school audience!

Homework is in children's bags as usual today. I hope you enjoy both the phonic and Elmer maths activities. If you have still got your folder at home, please put all the lose bits and pieces back into it, ready for next Wednesday — thank you!

Next Wednesday is our Victoria Hall concert! Thank you for the superb instruments, we are really going to enjoy playing them! Rehearsals are on-going!! Please give permission for your child to attend as soon as possible. We really NEED adult helpers. This cannot be indicated on Parentmail — We need a paper copy reply or please see me after school today or Monday. Thank you!

Thank you for replenishing our cardboard tube/3D modeling basket. Please keep it coming! (I know that this sentence is here every week!!)

Science week has been fantastic! Our rocket mice were launched, Jacob's Dad read us a story about Neil Armstrong and our science assembly was out of this world!!!

Please could we remind you;

- that if you have volunteered to accompany us on the visit, your reply is in the planner!
- to keep water bottles out of book bags when the children come into the classroom thanks!

Congratulations to last week's stars of the week Madison and Thomas. Also, congratulations to Jacob C and Jenson who sat on the VIP table to eat their lunch last Friday.

Many thanks,

Mrs Ling, Mrs Newbould and Miss Kirkby



We made (and ate!) gingerbread men on Wednesday! Not even a leg left!!!